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Polly Heintz

From: Anne Calvin <calvinanne@me.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2024 3:11 PM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1
Subject: Property tax increase

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from calvinanne@me.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organizaƟon. 
 
 
Hello Ms. Bowie, 
 
Our family has lived in St Paul for 24 years. We have four kids, 12-17 years old, I’m a teacher and my husband is a pastor, and we 
love our neighborhood and living in St Paul. We just received our proposed taxes for 2025 and it’s a 15.8% increase from last 
year; if this goes through, our property will have increased 30% since 2020. 
 
This feels unreasonable and unaffordable - at this rate and in the midst of inflaƟon and other price increases for daily living, we 
are feeling financially stretched. Please bring our concerns to the City Council and express the ways this negaƟvely impacts real 
families. I’m seeing major concerns from other St Paul residents on Nextdoor and in our neighborhood email group; I hope they 
are taking Ɵme to share their thoughts with you and the other councilwomen. 
 
Thank you for your service and Ɵme. We appreciate your advocacy on our behalf! 
 
Anne Calvin 
800 Laurel Ave 
 


